MU/

Sent: 03 December 2012 18:03 :
To: Planning : RICIE TRy
Subject: Welwyn Hatfield Council Online Planning - Comment

Application Number: W6/2012/2295/EM

Name: [N

Address: 14 Fordwich Road

WGC

Comment Type: Cbservation

Comment: We are a little concerned about the building of the side extension as there is
already a ground floor room on the side of the house and the wall of this forms part of
the boundary between our 2 properties. If this wall is to be demolished and rebuilt our
property will be insecure during this time. We would like this to be taken into
consideration by the builders and owners and would want complete reassurance that our
property and garden will at all times be left secure and in the same condition as it is
found.



